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SENATE CAPITAL OUTLAY REQUEST 93 
 

STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

46TH LEGISLATURE - FIRST SESSION - 2003 

REQUESTED BY Bernadette Sanchez  

 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR CAPITAL PROJECTS IN ALBUQUERQUE IN BERNALILLO COUNTY. 
 
 

I request that the following capital outlay projects be funded: 
 

• to the local government division of the department of finance and administration 
 

sixty thousand dollars ($60,000) to repair and improve baseball fields for the West Mesa little 
league in Albuquerque in Bernalillo county; and 

 
• to the state department of public education 

 
fifty-five thousand dollars ($55,000) to repair and improve the track at West Mesa high school in 
the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; 
 
one million four hundred twenty-eight thousand four hundred seventy dollars ($1,428,470) for 
educational technology at West Mesa high school in the Albuquerque public school district in 
Bernalillo county; 
 
eighty-seven thousand five hundred dollars ($87,500) for educational technology at Jimmy Carter 
middle school in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; 
 
one hundred forty-three thousand seven hundred twenty-two dollars ($143,722) for educational 
technology at John Adams middle school in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo 
county; 
 
eighty-five thousand dollars ($85,000) for educational technology at Truman middle school in the 
Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; 
 
one hundred thousand eight hundred dollars ($100,800) for educational technology at Alamosa 
elementary school in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; 
 
one hundred twenty-two thousand eight hundred forty dollars ($122,840) for educational 
technology at Carlos Rey elementary school in the Albuquerque public school district in 
Bernalillo county; 
 
sixty-five thousand dollars ($65,000) for educational technology for Chaparral elementary school 
in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; 
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ninety-seven thousand five hundred twenty dollars ($97,520) for educational technology at 
Lavaland elementary school in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; 
 
sixty-five thousand dollars ($65,000) for educational technology at Mary Ann Binford elementary 
school in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; 
 
one hundred thirty-six thousand one hundred dollars ($136,100) for educational technology at 
Painted Sky elementary school in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; 
 
ninety-seven thousand ninety-one dollars ($97,091) for educational technology for the Susie 
Rayos Marmon elementary school in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; 
 
seventy-five thousand dollars ($75,000) to construct a facility for the Nuestros Valores charter 
school in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo county; and 
 
nine thousand eight hundred fifteen dollars ($9,815) to purchase and install an electronic 
scoreboard for West Mesa high school in the Albuquerque public school district in Bernalillo 
county. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


